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On behalf of Climate Action Network we would like to thank you for the kind invitation to offer 
comments and recommendations to the draft outline that has been prepared for a Ministerial 
Declaration in Nairobi, Kenya, from 4-6 December 2017 under the theme “Towards a Pollution-
Free Planet”. 
Attached please find a document with overarching comments and textual suggestions.  
  
We stand ready to assist you and your team in the process of preparing a Ministerial 

Declaration going forward in any way possible. 


